
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (B817, SALTBURN) (30mph Speed Limit) ORDER 2025 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an Order in terms of 
Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled as above.   
 
If the Order comes into force, the Order will introduce a 30mph speed limit on the following roads in 
Saltburn over their entire length, unless stated otherwise below: 

 
Route B817, EVANTON – ALNESS – INVERGORDON – KILDARY ROAD 
From its junction with the C1210, extending in a north-easterly direction for a distance of 2243m or 
thereby.   
 
A copy of the proposed Order, together with a copy of the relevant plan, and the Authority’s 
Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order along with THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
(INVERGORDON AND SALTBURN) (SPEED LIMITS) ORDER 2001, which will be revoked in part 
if the proposed order comes into force can be inspected at the Alness (Rosskeen) Service Point 
and Registration Office, Averon Centre, High Street, Alness, IV17 0QB, during normal opening 
hours from Monday to Friday 09:30 – 12:30, from the 13th June to the 11th July 2025.  Documents 
may also be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety 
Consultations” or by emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk.   
 
All objections to the proposals must be made in writing and must specify the grounds of objection 
on or before the 11th July 2025 to the following:  

Scott Hunter, Road Safety Team, Highland Council road.safety@highland.gov.uk or Road Safety 
Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 

 
13th June 2025   
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